
 

 
Our Ref:  CBR 
 
Tuesday 9th April 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Early Entry GCSE English Literature Course 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we strive to provide the best educational opportunities for our 
students at Oldbury Academy, I am excited to share with you an opportunity for your child to 
participate in our early entry GCSE English Literature course. 
 
We have planned the curriculum so that your child will complete their English Literature exams in Year 
10 and their English Language exams in Year 11. This will give them a better chance of achieving their 
target grades in each GCSE.  
 
The outline of the Literature course is as follows: 
 
Paper 1- Macbeth and A Christmas Carol 
 
Paper 2- An Inspector Calls, Power & Conflict Poetry & Unseen Poetry 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the curriculum of study, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to me. We are here to support you child every step of the way. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership in your child's education. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Celia Bartlett 
Head of English  
c.bartlett@oldburyacademy.org.uk 
 


